
Sustainability Committee Met 

Mark Valdes-DePena reports: 

Our Neighborhood Sustainability committee met this past Thursday evening, April 28th. 

In attendance were: 

Myself, Steven Lick, Maggie Greer, Tom Douglas, and Barbara Floyd 

Our goal for this first meeting was to establish a couple of main objectives for our group.  We 
decided upon the following; 

 Find out whatever means are available to get landlords to maintain the upkeep of their rental 
properties 

 Find out whatever means are available to tamp down nuisance behavior (noise 
and unsightliness) 

 Find out whatever means are available to keep parking violations to a minimum 
 Find out whatever means are available to control and/or enforce the ‘three unrelated 

individuals’ housing code 

I’m following up on the parking issue.  The other three issues were divided up amongst the 
remaining attendees (sorry, I neglected to note who took what). 

We have another meeting scheduled for our committee on Monday 16 May at 7:30 pm at Biggby’s. 

City of Toledo Code Compliance Guide 

 

http://toledo.oh.gov/media/198248/Code-Compliance-Guide-Brochure-2015.pdf

